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Barnett, Mary

From: William Cullen Deese <wcdeese@coes.latech.edu>
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 8:52 AM
To: WaterbodyComments
Subject: Please close the hog farm!

 
ADEQ, 
 
I grew up in Arkansas.  My daughter and granddaughter live in North Arkansas.  I have camped and paddled on 
the Buffalo 100's of times since 1972.  The pollution resulting from the large hog farm in the   
Buffalo's water shed is rapidly killing our national treasure.    
Allowing this to continue is tragic. 
 
Please do everything possible to end this terrible ruination of the most beautiful river in the US! 
 
William C. Deese 
Ruston, LA 
 
 
 


